Eleanor Lott
#

From: Anderson, Susan <sanderson@cooley.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 2:22 PM

To: Jeanette Spriggs; Eleanor Lott

Subject: Request for new official authorizations for earth stations

Jeanette and Eleanor — My client, Cox Television Tulsa, LLC has requested new original copies of the authorizations for
£150110 (T/R) and E150126 (R/O). Can you send me new ones and | will forward them to the station for
posting? Somehow the originals never got to the station, even though the correct address was listed in the applications.

If there is now a way to pull official authorizations off IBFS, can you let me know so | won’t have to bother you and
interrupt your busy days?

Thank you.

Susan Anderson

Regulatory Communications Advisor & Coordinator
Cooley LLP

1299 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW « Suite 700

(enter from 12th and E Streets)

Washington, DC 20004-2400

Direct: +1 202 776-2588 » Fax: +1 202 842 7899
Email: sanderson@cooley.com « www.cooley.com
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